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EVENT UPDATE 

Upcoming Events 

 Fridays in June - Toy Bus Program 10:00am-

11:30am 

 July, August & September - Stone Fence Theatre 

will be hosting shows at the Rankin Centre (check 

their website for details) 

 July 24 - April Verch & Cody Walters Show at 

the RCRC (check Off The Grid Production for 

details and tickets) 

 Aug 3 - Regular Monthly Meeting 7:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BINGO WORKERS 

Please call Muriel (613-735-0224) as soon as possible 

if you can fill in one of these spots: 

July 24th: 3:30-5:30pm - 1 worker 

Aug. 7th:  3:30-5:30pm - 2 workers 

 

We are also looking for people who would like to join 

our bingo workers.  All that is necessary is that you 

do an online training and then one session of working 

with trained workers at the bingo hall.  For more 

information call Muriel.  This is a very important part 

of fundraising for the Centre and we could use more 

help.  

 

BAR WORKERS 

As we open up more and more after covid we will 

need more volunteer bartenders.  If this is something 

you are interested in and have your smart serve please 

call and let me know.  If you do not have your smart 

serve you can get this online.  This course will have to 

be renewed every 5 years, so those of us who have it 

will have until June 30, 2023 to do it again.  For more 

details or information call Muriel (613-735-0224). 

 

"LIKE" US ON FACEBOOK 

If you're on Facebook, give our page a "like". Our 

page:  www.facebook.com/rankincentre 

 

 

GRASS CUTTING 

Thank you to all those who have been cutting and 

trimming the grass at the Centre. It sure looks good. If 

there is anyone out there with a riding mower that 

would like to take a turn, it would be appreciated. Call 

Muriel (613 735-0224). 

 

MEMBERSHIP 

Your 2022 membership is due. You can get it from 

Cathy Grahl 613-735-3381 or mail a cheque to the 

Centre at 20 Rankin Rink Road, Pembroke, K8A 

6W5.  Family memberships are just $20 and single 

(18 & over) are $10. 

 

BOTTLE DRIVE 

Our fundraising bottle drive is continuing. Thanks to 

Santana Kuehl who is collecting any alcoholic 

bottles/cans for us, and is doing very well.  Just drop 

them off at:  38516 Highway 41.  There is a large blue 

Rubbermaid bin in front of the deck.  For any 

additional info please call or text 613-281-7696. 

 

TOY BUS CONTINUES 

The Toy Bus Program will continue to stop in Rankin 

on Fridays mornings in July 10:00am to 11:30am. 

This program is for kids ages 0 to 6 and their 

caregivers. For more information about this program, 

contact (613-757-3108) or visit their Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/ToyBusPlayAndLearnGroups 

 

NEWSLETTER SUBMISSIONS 

Have something you would like to advertise in the 

monthly newsletter?  A personal ad is just $5 plus 

HST. The cost helps to go towards printing.  Call/text 

or email kdoering@rankincentre.ca (613-639-0855). 

 

FUNDRAISING 

We are looking for someone to take on the job of 

organizing fundraising events. Even organizing just 

one event will certainly help out, if someone has an 

idea.  Carnival will be coming up in February and this 

is the time to start deciding on events and organizing, 

but we need someone to organize this.  This is where 

you can help. 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.facebook.com/rankincentre__;!!I4HAk28DiqjYeRyS71U!MThZprJPGkShRypJooChH1uCK0irNU0x5LGrNwbP55mX4-pSpupzxrkgnrbGZRVxBrNFRtK5jxQHyEiYCSCDHz7LT4I$
http://www.facebook.com/ToyBusPlayAndLearnGroups
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NEW PEOPLE IN THE AREA 

We would like to welcome all those have moved into 

the Rankin area. We invite you to find out about the 

Rankin Centre. Our meetings are held once a month, 

the first Wednesday of the month.  Everyone is 

welcome.  You can also call and talk to one of the 

executive and ask any questions you might have. 

 President:  Josh Verch   613-585-6770 

 Vice-President: Sam Dillabough (613-639-4232) 

 Treasurer:  Dawnalda Siegel (613-639-4232) 

 Secretary: Muriel  Verch (613-735-0224) 

 Rental Chair: Kelley Cuddy (613-281-1753) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MONTHLY MEETING 

Our next monthly meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, August 3rd , 2022 at 7:00pm.  

 

THANK YOU 

On behalf of the family of the late Ellsworth Hartwig, 

we would like to say “Thank You” to all who sent 

messages of sympathy, food, and prayers. Your 

thoughtfulness is much appreciated. 

- Anna and Family 

 

 

 

 
 


